
INTERNAL STAFF UPDATE*
Tuesday, April 12, 2016

Roads - Senator Young's Comments about Concurrence:

“The House of Representatives returns to session this week and it is expected to debate the roads 
bill after the Senate passed it last month with SCDOT governance reform and without a gas tax 
increase. Meanwhile, during the budget debate last week on the House floor, the House passed 
amendments providing an additional $415 Million in state funding to go toward road 
infrastructure in the state. House members should strongly consider concurring with the Senate 
amendments to ensure that the SCDOT governance reform in the Senate version of the bill 
becomes law.”
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